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Jason Maslen

From: Scott Hay
Sent: Thursday, 26 April 2018 5:46 PM
To: Jason Maslen
Subject: Fwd: Notice of Exhibition - St Aloysius' College Redevelopment (SSD 8669) - 

Ausgrid

FYI 
 
 
_____________________________ 
From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au> 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 5:06 pm 
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - St Aloysius' College Redevelopment (SSD 8669) - Ausgrid 
To: Scott Hay <scott.hay@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: James Hart <jhart@ausgrid.com.au>, Grant Greene-Smith <ggreenes@ausgrid.com.au>, Tim Knight 
<tknight@ausgrid.com.au> 
 
 
 
Hi Scott, 
  
Ausgrid notes the correspondence the proponent has had with Ausgrid to date and has no further submission to 
make. 
  
Thanks and Regards, 
  
Jason Wall 
Program Development Manager 
Ausgrid 
Mobile: 0414 192 495 
  

From: Grant Greene-Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 April 2018 5:49 AM 
To: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>; Tim Knight <tknight@Ausgrid.com.au>; James Hart 
<JHart@ausgrid.com.au> 
Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - St Aloysius' College Redevelopment (SSD 8669) - Ausgrid 
  
Gentlemen 
  
The attached is forwarded for information and actions as thought appropriate. 
  
Jason could your area please coordinate our response with a copy to myself for our records. 
  
Please note responses due by 28/5/18. 
  
Cheers 
  
GRANT 
EXT 32169 
  



2

From: Erin White <Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au>On Behalf Of DPE PSVC Social and Other Infrastructure 
Mailbox 
Sent: Monday, 23 April 2018 5:52 PM 
To: Grant Greene-Smith <ggreenes@Ausgrid.com.au> 
Cc: Scott Hay <Scott.Hay@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition - St Aloysius' College Redevelopment (SSD 8669) - Ausgrid 
  
Good afternoon 
  
Please find attached the notice of exhibition for the redevelopment of St Aloysius' College (SSD 8669) - 47 Upper Pitt 
Street, Kirribilli. 
  
The public exhibition is from Friday 27 April 2018until Monday 28 May 2018. The SSD Application and 
accompanying documents may be viewed on the department’s website 
atwww.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition 
  
The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the proposal byclose of business Monday 
28 May 2018. 
  
Please send all correspondence and enquiries relating to this development to the relevant planner, Scott Hay who 
can be contacted on(02) 8289 6780 or via email at Scott.Hay@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
  
Regards 
  
Erin White 
DA Coordinator | Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments 
Division of Priority Projects Assessments 
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T  02 8275 1183  EErin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
  
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error, please notify the 
sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. If you are the intended recipient, please 
note the change of sender email address to @ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details 
for dealing with you in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal information, 
including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ 


